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Dear St. Joseph Jr. High School and Trinity High School Community,

I am honored to serve as St. Joseph’s Junior High School and Trinity High School’s
President. This is an exciting time for both our schools as we finished phase one of our
expansion and renovation project merging both schools into one campus. I am honored and
grateful to be a part of such an amazing and vibrant community. Trinity and St Joseph’s are
built upon a strong foundation and rich tradition. I am inspired by the thousands of alumni
who have walked these halls and witnessing the true, lifelong friendships that have been
created. I am energized by our talented educators and staff, who offer strong, scholastically
excellent experiences in and out of their classrooms. I am grateful to parents, for it is in our
partnership with them that our students can thrive as individuals and be the faith-filled
leaders of tomorrow. Trinity High School and St. Joseph’s Junior High School have had such
a positive impact on so many, it’s no wonder why both schools are experiencing continued
enrollment growth. Both communities are ripe with enthusiasm and excitement with much
to look forward to!

Our new facilities allow greater access for our students to experience greater opportunities,
creating a student-centered approach, where our learners grow in Faith, Scholarship, and
Character. I am most excited about the implementation of our student success model as we
prepare our students for college and career readiness from day one. We want our learners to
find their interests by providing experiences and instilling pathways for each student to
make a difference and be set up for success.

Sincerely,
Nathan Stanton

President
Trinity H.S. & St. Joseph Junior H.S.
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